
EMPLOYERS’ PHILHEALTH  
PREMIUM CONTRIBUTION 

PAYMENTS NOW ACCEPTED 
IN CIS BAYAD CENTER 

BRANCHES AND TIE-UPS  
                                                                                                                                                      

                                              
Starting May 12, 2014, CIS Bayad Center branches and 
tie-ups nationwide  began accepting PhilHealth premium 
contribution payments from the Formal Economy 
(employers),  in addition to existing payments from the 
Informal Economy (informal sector and self-earning 
individual members).
 
For a complete list of Bayad Center branches and tie-ups, 
please visit our website, www.philhealth.gov.ph or call the 
Treasury Department at (02) 634-0239 or (02) 441-7444 
ext. 7460-62. 
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